## CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



September 21, 2012

David Soule, P.E. **Rio Grande Engineering** P.O. Box 67305 Albuquerque, NM 87193 david@riograndeengineering.com

Re: Los Candelarias Townhomes – Entire Site, 3624 & 3628 10<sup>th</sup> St NW,

Request for Permanent C.O. -Accepted

Engineer's Stamp dated: 09-29-11, (G14/D073)

Certification dated: 09-20-12

Dear Mr. Soule,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 09-20-12, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

Hydrology is asking for an electronic copy, in .pdf format, of this certification for our

records. This certification can be e-mailed to me at: tsims@cabq.gov.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Albuquerque

PO Box 1293

Sincerely,

NM 87103

Timothy E. Sims,

Plan Checker—Hydrology Section Development and Building Services

www.cabq.gov

C: CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File